
DISCLAIMER 

 

This document or some parts of it may not be accessible when using adaptive technology. 

 

If you require assistance with accessing the content of the document, please contact the 
Planning team and quote the document name and the web page you found it on: 

• email:localplan@ashfield.gov.uk 
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29 January 2024 

 

Our Ref: 102-742 

 

Forward Planning Team 

Ashfield District Council 

Urban Road 

Kirkby-in-Ashfield 

Nottingham 

NG17 8DA 

 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

 

Ashfield Local Plan (2023-2040) Regulation 19 Pre-Submission Draft 

Greenwood Falls Farm, Huthwaite 

 

I write in relation to the above parcel of land having been instructed by our clients; MyPad as part of 

their appointed professional team. rg+p have been instructed, to review the Regulation 19 Ashfield 

Local Plan (2023 – 2040) and provide written representations.   

 

MyPad is an established residential developer specialising in the delivery of partnership housing 

schemes.  They have a strong reputation for working with registered housing providers, 

housing associations and local authorities to create the dwellings that communities need - including 

affordable housing and a range of flexible options tailored to meeting housing need. 

 

The site is owned outright by our clients and lies within the “Main Urban Area” as defined by 

emerging policy S1(a), it is their intention to develop the land to provide circa. 100 residential 

dwellings in a highly sustainable location, at a time of pressing housing need in the District.   

 

Alongside this Local Plan representation our clients will seek further engagement with the District 

Council through pre-application discussions and the submission of a SHELAA representation.  

 

This letter should be read alongside the completed Local Plan representation form which has been 

submitted online. 

 

Purpose of this Local Plan Representation 

 

The Council has undertaken a range of consultation exercises on various stages of developing its 

Local Plan. The Council has commenced a period of public consultation,  until the 29th January 2024, 

relating to the emerging Ashfield Local Plan (2023 – 2040). With the Local Plan at Regulation 19 

stage of its formal creation this consultation provides an opportunity for representations to be made 

on the emerging plan to which will be subsequently submitted for consideration at the next stage of 

the process, the Examination in Public (EIP) by the appointed Inspector.  Subject to further 

engagement with the Council, participation at the EiP is offered to support the Council in formulating 

a sound plan. 

 

The Site, its Surrounding Context and Emerging Development Proposal 

 

The site is located to the north of housing development at Windmill Way and to the east of Mill Lane, 

Huthwaite. 

 

It extends to a total of some 4.38 Ha and comprises of a broadly rectangular relatively flat area of 














